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 22nd November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

KS1 Christmas Production   

 

Please join us on Monday 11th December for the KS1 Christmas performance of 

‘Shine, Start, Shine’.  The performance will start at 1.45 pm and you will be able to 

take your child home after the performance. 

 

Unfortunately, as our school hall is small, there will only be two parents/carers per 

child allowed to attend the performance.  Please enter the school via the school 

office entrance. 

 

Parents/carers will be checked off against the class list on entry.  Parents/carers will 

not be able to congregate in the reception area, so please do not turn up too 

early as you will be cold and possibly wet.  If possible, it would be appreciated if 

young children were not brought to the performance as any noise may distract 

the children who are performing.  Unfortunately, we are unable to offer a creche 

facility and prams will be left outside the school. 

 

Parents/carers may take photographs or video the performance, however, you 

cannot share pictures/videos containing other children on X/Facebook or any 

other social networking/publishing site. 

 

Yours sincerely    

 

 

 

 
Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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